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Friday 29th April 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Year 2 Trip to Greenwich Park  

 

As part of their geography learning this half term, Year 2 will be visiting Greenwich Park on the Friday 

20th May 2022. During this trip, the children will be focusing on the physical and human features of 

the park and how they have changed over time. The children are excited to be going on this trip 

with their friends and are looking forward to it.  
 

We will be travelling by bus, leaving school at 09:30 and returning by 15:00. As the children will be 

out all day, a packed lunch will be required with a bottle of water. If your child is entitled to free 

school meals and you would like to request a school packed lunch, please speak to the office or Mrs 

Aliaj directly.  

 

Please ensure your child wears full school uniform and has a suitable outdoor coat in event of bad 

weather. Please find attached a consent form for the company to take pictures of the children. 

Letters should be returned to the office by Friday13th May 2022. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Gentjana  Aliaj  

 

Year 2 teacher and KS1 Phase Lead  

 

Y2 Visit to Greenwich Park on Friday 20th May 2022 

 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………………….. in Year 2 to 

visit Greenwich Park on Friday 20th May 2022. 

 

 

I would like to accompany the class on this trip: YES   /    NO 

(Please note this does not guarantee you a place on this trip as we can only take a limited number 

of adults. The class teacher will contact you to confirm. Thank you) 

 

 

 

Signed .................................................................................. (Parent/Carer) Date ……………………………… 

 

(Please return completed form to the office by Friday 13th May 2022) 


